
Dr. Yehuda Blum to lecture

February 21, 1979

Dr. Yehuda Blum, Israeli ambassador to the United Nations and a professor of international law at the
Hebrew University in Jerusalem, will discuss the Middle East peace talks in a lecture Wednesday, Feb. 28, at the
University of California, San Diego.

The lecture will begin at 2 p.m. in conference room 111-A of the Administrative Complex on campus.

Blum's lecture is sponsored by the political science department and the Judaic Studies Program. The talk is
free and open to the public.

For more information contact: Leslie Franz

EDITOR'S NOTE: Members of the press are welcome to cover the lecture.
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